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FSC CHAIRMAN HIGHLIGHTS IMPORTANCE OF TIMING AND 

SUFFICIENT PROVISION OF SUPPORT FOR KEY INDUSTRIES 
 

 

FSC Chairman Eun Sung-soo delivered congratulatory remarks at a launch event of 

the key industry stabilization fund on May 28. 

 

Chairman Eun stated that swift measures taken by the government and the National 

Assembly made it possible for today’s launching of the KRW40 trillion key industry 

stabilization fund. 

 

With regard to the management of the fund, Chairman Eun spoke about the 

importance of timing and sufficient provision of support to the businesses in need in 

order to help protect jobs. 

 

To ensure an effective operation of the fund, Chairman Eun urged strong cooperation 

from banks and other relevant institutions. 
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For any inquiry, please contact Foreign Press & Relations Team at fsc_media@korea.kr. 


